
Talented And Gifted (TAG) students from the surrounding area had fun visiting the Physics Department today. 
Dr. Sean P. McBride filled in for Dr. Ralph Oberly, who with the help of David Sheehan had everything set-up 
for the students. Students got to play with experiments that revolved around classical mechanics, optics, 
fluids, and much more including a holography set-up and thermal imaging camera. The students had fun!

http://www.marshall.edu/physics/
http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/
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